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Request for Proposals – Maple Valley Road 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Proposals are invited for the purchase and use of approximately 0.390 hectares (0.964 acres) of land located on Maple Valley Road.  The property has had some backfilling of the property.  This property is adjacent to multiple automobile dealerships and other commercial ventures.  Any interested proponents should contact Mr. Jonathan Pynn at 637-1544 or jpynn@cornerbrook.com for an RFP Package.  
Final acceptance of any proposal is subject to approval by Corner Brook City Council.
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